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Hello,
I am a resident of Falmouth with multiple school aged children. We moved back to 
Maine after a number of years in Oregon. We grew to love the many bike paths and 
bike lanes throughout Oregon. Once we moved back, we missed biking on protected 
or dedicated bike lanes. 
This converted rail trail would offer us an opportunity to start biking together as a 
family without worrying about car traffic. It would bring a great activity to Portland 
the surrounding towns. I strongly encourage the adoption of this measure and the 
development of the trail for biking and walking.


